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22nd September 2021 

Dear parent/ carer, 

I have attached our school Calendar of Events for this Autumn Term. 

As you can see, we have re-introduced so many of the fun and exciting events which we have all 

missed here at St John's throughout the pandemic. 

Please make a note of the Parents Evening as we would love to see our parents in person and to 

give you the opportunity to discuss your child, how they have settled in their new year group and 

the progress they are making. 

Please also note that the Christmas Performances are PROVISIONAL at this stage in case 

circumstances change with Covid. We aim to keep the audiences smaller by splitting the 

performances for Year 1 parents and the Year 2 parents. We will write to you again regarding 

Christmas Performances closer to the time. 

However, please be  assured that we will do our very utmost to enable these to take place as we 

completely understand that the school performances are a really special time, and provide lasting  

treasured memories, for both our Infant pupils, as well as their families. 

As always, I must take this opportunity to point out that your children are a real credit to you and 

they are working so hard this term. I would also like to thank you for your support and patience, 

particularly in re-establishing school routines and start/ end of the day collections and drop offs.  

 

Thank you for your continued support and co operation 

 

Yours Sincerely 

 
Miss D Maudsley 
Headteacher  

 
 
 
 
 

Headteacher: Miss D Maudsley 
Chair of  Governors: Cllr J Hanson 



 


